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Meet the Contractor Open House 189th Pump
Station Project

Mark your calendar and join us next Thursday, February 15, to learn more about the upcoming
construction at the 189th and Hart Road water reservoir site.

Starting in April, TVWD will replace the pump station, demolish the existing reservoir at the
corner of SW 189th Avenue and Hart Road, and install new water main pipes on SW 189th

Avenue.

At the open house, the project team will be available to provide information and answer
questions about how the construction will impact your neighborhood.

When: Thursday, February 15,5 -7 p.m.
Where: Jenkins Estate Stables 8005 SW Grabhorn Rd. Beaverton

Learn more about the project and sign up for construction updates via email at TV\WD.org/189th.
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